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Postgraduate opportunity 
in Astrophysics 

 
The Faculty of Sciences, University of Adelaide is 
offering a postgraduate scholarship for PhD study 
in Astrophysics. Top-up scholarships are also 
available. 
 
The new project, Lunar Ultra-high energy Neutrino 
Astrophysics using the SKA (LUNASKA), will be 
part of the design study for the international 
Square Kilometre Array of radio telescopes due for 
construction in 2010-2015. Project partners 
include collaborators at the Australia Telescope 
National Facility (ATNF) and Universities in the 
USA and Spain. 
 
For further information on PhD projects, visit the 
LUNASKA website at: 
www.physics.adelaide.edu.au/astrophysics/ 
 
If you have a good honours degree in physics, 
mathematics, engineering or computing you may 
be eligible to join this exciting new project 

 
For conditions of award visit: 
http://www.adelaide.edu.au/graduatecentre/schol
arships/postgrad/ 

 
For all other information contact: 
Faculty of Sciences 
Phone: (08) 8303 5673 
Email rprother@physics.adelaide.edu.au 
 

 
 
 


